CITY OF PALM SPRINGS

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING SERVICES

MEMORANDUM
Date: January 8, 2013
To: Historic Site Preservation Board s
From: Director of Planning Services .
- ;
Subject: HSPB 87 — 1320 Tamarisk Road — Continued Public Hearing

At your meeting of December 11, 2012, the HSPB continued the above item to the meeting
of January 8, 2013 so that site visits could be conducted by Board members. No new
information has been received by staff to supplement the report previously distributed to the
Board. :

Board members should identify the date and time of any site visits, as well as any

communications they may have had regarding the project. The public hearing can be re-
opened and the matter decided. Staff's recommendation is unchanged.

Attachment:. HSPB 87 staff report and exhibits (previously distributed)



